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Year 2 would like to thank Mr. Pullin for our morning of 

lobsters and life rafts last Friday!  The children were really 

interested to learn more about the wildlife and shipwrecks 

that can be found in the seas around us.  We tried out some 

diving equipment, held lobsters and crabs and even got to 

experience being shipwrecked on the school field! 

The children really enjoyed learning from an expert, so if any 

other parents are interested in sharing an area of interest 

with us please do let one of the Year 2 team know! 

God Matters News 
 
Advent 
We are getting ready for the Birth of Jesus by remembering that 
God promised to send us his Son and that Jesus is the fulfilment 
of that promise. 
 
Our Key Question: 
How can we prepare for the Birth of Jesus? 

Thank You 
Thank you for your support.  We appreciate all the efforts you make to support the children with their learning. 

Mrs. Bladon, Mrs. Tonkin and Mrs. Wilkins 

Don’t forget….. 

It’s our Christmas production next 

week!   

We hope you will be able to come 

and watch us on Tuesday afternoon 

or Wednesday morning. 


